
BRYN MAVR COLLEGE 

September 9, 1966 

Dr. José Ferrater Mora 
I>ept. of Philoaophy 
Bryn líawr College 
Bryn Hawr, Pennsylvania 19010 

Dear Dr. Ferrater Mora: 

I waa delighted to faear that you will be able 
to epeafc to us on October 19» 1966 on Christian 
Exiatentialiem in the philoaophy of Gabriel Marcel 
(whether he admite it or not). 

The lectures are held in the Conunon Boom of 
Goodhart Hall at 7:30 in the evening. The usual 
procedure is a lecture, not exceeding one hour, 
with a short diacussion or queation period after-
ward. We would also like very muoh for you to 
have dinner with UB in Rhoads Hall at 6:30 pm 
before the lecture, if this would be convenient 
for you. 

I shall Bee you in your office to remind you 
of the lecture aa you requested. Thank you for 
your letter and we will look forward to aeeing 
you on the nineteenth. 

Sincerely youra, 

Vioe President 


